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1.	Minutes on the Web


Meeting Minutes to be posted on the Web – standard format to be Word 6.0.  Not an experiment anymore.


Web Address – http://www.ewh.ieee.org/soc/pes/switchgear/index.htm


MLIST.XLS will be posted on the web for information on the committee roster.  To make this conduit work, members must actively update email address changes.


Meeting announcements will also be posted on the web.


 If paper copy of minutes is desired, advise Switchgear Secretary.


 2.	IEC has a standardized form for ballot comments.  This enables working group Chairman to collate and organize comments easily.  A form for Switchgear will be provided on the website.


3.	The article on the Switchgear Committee is published in the 10/99 issue of PES Review.


For the Orientation Session, the Subcommittee Chairs are to provide a one sentence blurb on each meeting sponsored by their subcommittee for guiding new members on the purpose of each group. 


The Reclosers and Sectionalizers Subcommittee is now officially the Reclosers and other Distributions Subcommittee (RODE). 


An ADSCOM Common Clause Task Force is to be formed for treatment of Capacitor Switching.  This Task Force is to be comprised of one member of each subcommittee.


Subcommittee Scopes – After much discussion, the chairs of each S/C are to investigate the voltage ranges in their scopes and see what changes can be made to minimize overlap of these scopes.


The ADSCOM S/C decided to decline an offer to hold the Switchgear meetings concurrently with the IEEE/PES T&D Exposition.


There is a problem with submitting papers electronically.  The contact at IEEE for help is Sue Sax.  The problem is one of format, including coordination of text and graphics.


Technical Council is concerned over the longer time required for development of standards.  Planning and target dates are suggested to move along the process.  The S/C chairs are to look at Working Groups and emphasize on report those documents that are or can be completed on a fast track basis.  The Technical Council Minutes are posted on the IEEE/PES Website. 


Future Meetings – We hope to plan meeting locations in advance for 2 years.


	Fort Lauderdale, FL	May 7-11, 2000


	Tucson, AZ		October 8-12, 2000


	Charleston, SC	May 20-24, 2001


	Quebec City, Canada	September 30-October 4, 2001


C37.100, the dictionary of standard terms is about to be administratively withdrawn due to the length of time since the last activity on the document.  New definitions have to be pulled out of documents and added to C37.100 and balloted.  We need someone to volunteer to work on this document.  We are working with the Standards Board to determine if new definitions can be added as editorial changes.
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